
From: Anne Hunnewell [mailto:ahunne@roadrunner.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 11:57 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe, 
 
I wish to state my opposition to NP as it is currently planned.  This entire transmission live must be 
buried along interstate highway.  So much of our state economy is built on tourism.  Any above ground 
wires would be a sacrilege and a permanent scar on our beautiful natural geography.  Please demand 
that the transmission be buried. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter 
 
Anne Hunnewell, Holderness, NH 
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